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INLAND REVENUE BOARD OF MALAYSIA HAS NO 

CONNECTION WITH THE CORPORATE KIFAYAH 

CSR FUND FOR CHARITY 

  
 
Cyberjaya, 17th August - The Inland Revenue Board of Malaysia (IRBM) would like to 

inform that it has no connection to the Corporate Kifayah CSR Fund for Charity (Dana 

CSR Kifayah Korporat Untuk Amal) as organised by the Malaysian Corporate CSR 

Kifayah Management for Charity Community Services Bureau (Biro Khidmat Komuniti 

Pengurusan Kifayah CSR Korporat-Korporat Malaysia Untuk Amal) or Sabah’s Young 

Entrepreneurs’ Succession Planning Initiative Management Organisation (Pertubuhan 

Pengurusan Pembangunan Inisiatif Pelapis Usahawan Muda Negeri Sabah) as reported 

in a video posted on  the YouTube website found at the following URL address:  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hNyVrv0CDSY  

 

IRBM would also like to confirm that the fund is not eligible for any tax exemption or 

deduction under Subsection 44(6) of the Income Tax Act 1967 as it does not fulfill the 

necessary criteria set out in that subsection. 

 

Therefore, IRBM shall not be held responsible for any problems and losses faced by 

donors who have donated to the said fund. 
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IRBM would also like to take this opportunity to advise the public to be extra careful and 

obtain confirmation from IRBM prior to joining any programmes linked to IRBM.  

 

Please visit www.hasil.gov.my for further details.  

 

 

# # # 

 

THANK YOU 
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